
Little Oakley Parish Council 
Clerks Report 
January 2021 

 
Police Street Meet 
These have been re-introduced, the first one being held on January 16th between 2.00 and 
3.00 outside Little Oakley Memorial Club. This has been put onto the website, Facebook page 
and noticeboards.  This event has now been cancelled due to the lockdown restrictions. 
 
Playground Gate 
Playquip are looking at this again 
 
S106 money for bench  
Still awaiting reply  
 
Trees close to overhead cables  
A chase up email has been sent  
 
Trees on farmland 
Mr Stock has been contacted and the matter is still ongoing. 
 
Correspondence regarding spelling of Bayview Crescent 
A resident has queried the change from Bayview to Bay View on the street sign.  TDC have 
been emailed for advice. 
 
Reinstatement of Post Box on Rectory Road 
Another email chasing Customer Services has been sent along with copies of the previous 
emails which include the Chairman’s email. 

 
 
 


